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CORPORATE SERVICES 
 
Council Enterprises Subcommittee 
 

The board needs to elect a representative for the Airport Users Group (as 
community representative to this subcommittee).  This is as a result of the 
9 December 2004 meeting of the Council Enterprises Subcommittee where it 
was resolved: 
 
“That the Enterprises Subcommittee appoints an Airport Users Group with 
members from the following sectors: 
 

- Sky Dive Able Tasman 
- Abel Tasman Air 
- Nelson Aviation College 
- Hang Gliding New Zealand Ltd 
- Motueka Aero Club 
- Nelson Drag Racing Association 
- Main users 
- General community representative (Motueka Community Board member 

nominee) 
 
That this group meets quarterly in Motueka with the Service Centres Manager.  
Council will provide administrative support.” 
 
 

COMMUNITY BOARD 
 
Community Board Delegations 

 
At the Council meeting of 2 December 2004, the Chief Executive presented his paper 
on Community Board delegations.  Following much discussion Council resolved to 



confirm Stage 1 delegations to the Golden Bay and Motueka Community Boards, for 
this triennium.  In addition, Council have agreed to set up a working party of 3 
councillors and the 2 community board chairs, to investigate ways to enhance 
responsibilities of the two boards.  This working party will report their 
recommendations back to Council.  
 
 
ENGINEERING SERVICES 
 
Street Lighting 
 
Steve Elkington replied to Board Member Dowler’s enquiry regarding street lighting.  
Steve advised that some funding is available and further investigations are going to 
be carried out in a few months time.  Steve advised that he has the Motueka 
Community Board’s list but will ensure that Pah Street is investigated this time 
around. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
D Blake Gillard 
Service Centres Manager 
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